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Action taken report on Feedback from stakeholders (2021-22) 

 

 Students and Alumni feedback was received for the syllabus revised in 2020-
2021. The feedback has shown good score for the syllabus and hence no revision 
was done in this year. 
 

 The student feedback suggested improvement in the usage of GC equipment. The 
equipment which was under repair was serviced and put to use for the students. 

 
 Teachers and Students explained their difficulties in processing of UC for the 

project. The same information was discussed in HOD meeting for proper solution. 
 
 Teachers and students in their feedback mentioned the lack of equipment 

facilities. To address the lacunae, a major equipment “Zeta potential”, was 
purchased and made available to the students. 

 
 In response to the feedback from the Alumni and students, the M.Sc. laboratory 

was renovated with improved facilities for conducting experiments.  
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